
 

 
 
 
May 18, 2023 
 
Dear Pacific Symphony League Member, 
 
Thanks so much for being a Pacific Symphony League member! It is time to renew your 
membership for the upcoming Season beginning on July 1, 2023. Now more than ever, 
Pacific Symphony needs your financial help and volunteer support as we emerge from 
the Pandemic. 
 
So far this season (2022-2023), League members had volunteered over 2,611 hours for 
the Symphony! That is the equivalent of about $95,954 worth of work! 
 
The League provides significant financial support through membership dues, donations, 
and through operating the Pacific Symphony Shop & online Pacific Symphony Store.  
 
Part of the money raised by the League goes to the Pacific Symphony Youth Ensembles, 
including the Youth Orchestra, Santiago Strings, Youth Wind Ensemble, and a new 
group, the Pacific Symphony Youth Concert Band. Over 600 young musicians audition 
for these groups! Graduating Seniors go on to prestigious schools, such as the Julliard 
School, Stanford, Brown, Yale, the San Francisco Conservatory, UCLA, and USC. 
 
League funds also go toward Community Engagement Programs, such as Heartstrings, 
Family Musical Mornings, Class Act, Arts X-Press, Youth concerts, and Strings for 
Generations.  
 
Due to the post-pandemic special needs of the Pacific Symphony this year, please 
consider upgrading your membership if you are able. It is tax-deductible!  
 
Attached is an updated League Membership Application with the current membership 
rates and benefits.  
 
Once again, thanks for your loyal support of our Pacific Symphony! 
 
Warm Regards, 
Linda Sholik, Membership Chair 


